
APPLICATION FOR DROUGHT 
ORDER FOR A REDUCTION IN 
COMPENSATION FLOW UNDER 
THE WATER AND SEWERAGE 
SERVICES (NORTHERN IRELAND) 
ORDER 2006
An application has been made to 
the Department for Infrastructure for 
a DROUGHT ORDER for a reduction 
in compensation flow from Spelga 
Impounding Reservoir to the Upper 
River Bann under Article 137 of 
The Water and Sewerage Services 
(Northern Ireland) Order 2006

A map highlighting the area affected 
by the proposed DROUGHT ORDER 
can be inspected at Fofanny Water 
Treatment Works, Slievenaman 
Road, Kilcoo, County Down, BT33 
0QD. Alternatively the information 
can be accessed via NI Water’s 
website at www.niwater.com/
Droughtorder.  

Any objections to the application 
may be made from the 3 August 
2021 until the 11 August 2021 to 
waterpolicy@infrastructure-ni.
gov.uk or alternatively by post to 
Water and Drainage Policy Division, 
Department for Infrastructure, Room 
1-22, Clarence Court, 10-18 Adelaide 
Street, Belfast, BT2 8GB.

Comments received may be 
supplied to any third party, on 
request. 

The Applicant is:  
Northern Ireland Water Ltd 
Head Office, Westland House 
40 Old Westland Road 
Belfast, BT14 6TE


